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March 12, 2024 
 
 
Re:  Notification of New Essential Plan Program Product – Essential Plan 200 – 250 

Dear Provider, 

We are excited to announce that based on the approval the State of New York Department of Health 
(“DOH”) received from CMS in connection with its Section 1332 Basic Health Plan wavier, Molina 
Healthcare of New York will be introducing a new Essential Program which is also known as Essential 
Plan 200-250. The effective date for member enrollment is April 1,2024. 

Based on the terms of our current contract, you are automatically enrolled as a participating provider so 
there is no further action needed. Compensation will be equivalent to your current rate for Essential 
Plan 1-2.  

We will be communicating more about this new Essential Plan product in the coming weeks and 
months. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in this vital health care program for Molina’s Essential Plan 
enrollees. 

Please contact our Provider Services department if you have any questions at: 
MHNYProviderServices@MolinaHealthCare.Com 

 

Susan Kwon 
VP, Network Management and Operations 
Molina Healthcare of New York, Inc. 
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